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                        30th June 2020 
Dear Parent 

JJuunnee  iiss  ddeeddiiccaatteedd  ttoo  tthhee  SSaaccrreedd  HHeeaarrtt  
 
Children in School 
We are now at full capacity for our Reception and Y1 children which means that we cannot take in any 
more children from these year groups. 
Next week we invite our Y6 children – a letter was sent out yesterday and we need all responses by 
midday tomorrow (Wednesday 1st July).   
By reaching capacity – we mean that we have no other staff or classrooms to admit any more children.   
 

September 2020 
It is our intention to return to full reopening for all of our pupils on Thursday 3rd September.  With that in 
mind, and because children are unable to meet their new teacher, all staff will provide a video message to 
their new class group.  This will be ready in the week commencing 13th July at the latest. 
 
Classes for September: 
Y6 Miss Horton   Miss Mott 
Y5 Mr Natynczuk   Miss Adams 
Y4 Miss Hill   Miss Preedy 
Y3 Miss Ruhan   Miss Thompson 
Y2 Mr Gambles   Miss Stevens 
Y1 Miss Bennett   Miss Heath 
YR Miss Cook   Miss Detheridge 
  

You will see that there are a number of new staff that we were fortunate to employ before lockdown.  You 
are aware that a number of our staff will be commencing (or have already started) maternity leave in the 
next few weeks.  
We are very pleased with our appointments and confident that our new staff team will support your children 
moving forward. 
  

TThhee  GGoodd  wwhhoo  SSppeeaakkss  ttoo  uuss  aabboouutt  oouurr  pprriioorriittiieess……    

‘‘FFoorr  wwhhaatt  sshhaallll  iitt  pprrooffiitt  aa  mmaann,,  iiff  hhee  ggaaiinn  tthhee  wwhhoollee  wwoorrlldd,,    

aanndd  ssuuffffeerr  tthhee  lloossss  ooff  hhiiss  ssoouull??’’  
 

Summer Holidays 
St Mary’s will not be open to any children during the official summer break i.e. from 18th July until the 
children return in September.  Thank you. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Headteacher 
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